
​ ​ ​ Just the Facts 
 

Dwight-Englewood Lower School ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ June 6, 2025 

 

 

FINAL COMMENT FORMS 

Final comment forms will be available for viewing on the week of June 16th.  You will receive an email 

indicating how to access the second semester comment forms that day. 

 
CTP SCORE REPORTS 
Hard copies of CTP score reports for Grades 3-5 will be mailed to your home address the week of  
June 16th. 
 
UPCOMING COMMUNICATION TO PARENTS 

Parents will receive Start of School 2025-2026 information later today.  This email will include ways to 
access the Start of School webpage that will host several important pieces of information for next year.   

Late August communique will include 2025-2026 class lists, a welcome letter from the teachers, a 

phase-in letter for preschool and kindergarten parents, and several important forms to be completed.  If 

you do not receive any of these emails, please contact Ms. Bryan at the Lower School office 201-227 

3220 or bryand@d-e.org.  

 

The Faculty and Staff wish all our students and their families a happy, restful and 
fun-filled summer - and a special thank you from Julia and Susan:  

Dear Lower School Families,​
Watching your children grow and learn has been a gift and an honor, and partnering 
with all of you has been both meaningful and rewarding. There is so much we will carry 
with us -   autumn on Rocky’s Field, the way snow covers the campus in winter and the 
magnolia trees blooming each spring. And most of all, we will miss your children - their 
questions, their laughter and their light. 

Thank you for allowing us to be a small part of their journey with them. As we leave the 
Lower School, we do so with full hearts, deep confidence in the leadership to come and 
profound gratitude.  

Warmly, ​
Julia and Susan 
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